
Thurs  Aug 22 

Noon La Casita lunch 
6:30 Worship Options 
meeting 

7:30pm AA meeting 
 

Fri Aug 23 

10:00am Collaboration 
Committee meeting 
7:00pm FLW 

7:00pm FLW Basketball 
 

Sat Aug 24 

10:00am Art Task Force 
workday 
Noon Open library at La 
Casita 
 

Sun Aug 25 

10:00am Combined 
Worship at Christ the 
Good Shepherd 
11:00am Collaborative 
potluck & meet & greet 

4:00pm FLW 
 

Mon Aug 26 

5:30 LaCasita Basket-
ball 
7:00pm Thorsmen re-
hearsal 
 

Tues Aug 27 

9:00am Tuesday Crew 
7:00pm FLW 
 

Wed Aug 28 
9:00am Rosemallers 
11:00am Open Library 
at La Casita 
11:00am Pastors Study 
group 
Noon Staff meeting 
7:00pm Capital Brass  
Quintet rehearsal 
7:00pm Zumba with 
Gloria 

Thurs Aug 29 

Noon La Casita lunch 

7:30pm AA meeting 

 
Fri Aug 30 

7:00pm FLW 
7:00pm FLW Basketball 

 
Sat Aug 31 

9:00am Manantial Birth-
day party in the gym 

 
Sun Sept 1 

9:30am Worship 

10:45 Church Life 
4:00pm FLW 

 
Mon Sept 2 

OFFICE CLOSED 

5:30 LaCasita Basket-
ball 
7:00pm Thorsmen re-
hearsal 
 
Tues Sept 3 

9:00am Tuesday Crew 
10:30am Executive 
Team meeting 
Noon Faith in Action/La 
Casita meeting 
7:00pm FLW 

 
Wed Sept 4 

9:00am Rosemallers 
11:00am Open Library 
at La Casita 
11:00am Pastors Study 
group 
Noon Staff meeting 
7:00pm Capital Brass  
Quintet rehearsal 
7:00pm Zumba with 
Gloria 

Events this Week and Beyond! 
ChurchLife schedule for fall 2019 – 
Beginning Sept. 1, we meet from 11 
– 11:30 on Sunday mornings (10:45-
11 is for chatting, and visiting, then 
we begin at 11) 

The book, “Honoring Our Neighbor’s 
Faith” will be available in the li-
brary – if you are able to reimburse 
the church $14 for your book, it 

would be appreciated. 

Anyone, adults as well as young peo-
ple 6th grade or higher, is welcome to 
attend ChurchLife! We meet in the 
Library. 

Please see the flyer on the bulletin 
board for more information on dates 
and what we will be studying on 
those days. 

Collaborative Worship is Coming! 
 

We will meet at 4440 State St. at 
Christ the Good Shepherd for 

Worship on August 25th at 10 am! St 
Mark, Holy Cross and Christ the Good 

Shepherd are meeting 3 times this 
fall for collaborative worship. 

At 11 am we will join in a potluck! 
Please bring something to share if 
you can. CGSLC suggests: please 

bring something that doesn't need to 
go in an oven- either bring your own 

crockpot to plug in, or bring 
something for the refrigerator! 

Thank you all so much!  



Sunday 8-25-19 
Collaborative Worship at 

Christ the Good 

Shepherd 

 
 

September Altar Care: 

Karen Halvorson, Chris 
Goodman and Margo 

Jensen 
September Usher: 

Jack Ruscoe 

Sunday Servants 9-1-19 

Worship Assistant: 

Carolyn Ford 

Lector: 
Naomi Tweet 

Communion Assistant: 

Naomi Tweet 

 

 

PRAISE PHRASE 

You have the power to make someone 

happy.  Do it!  It will make you a better 

person and the world a better place! 

 

 

 

 

 

The Praise Phrase is an opportunity for 

any of you to offer praise to God for an 

event or blessing happening here.  Jot 

down a phrase and give it to Janet or 

Loran.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

HELP PREPARE OUR WASHINGTON 

ELEMENTARY STUDENTS! 

We will be filling the backpacks 

with all the school supplies  that 

have been donated on Monday, Au-

gust 26th at 10:00am.  Please join 

us! 

 

Verse by Verse is back on Thursday, Sept 6th! 

We are a vital, engaging, fun bible study that meets 
in the library at Holy Cross from 12 to 1 - we chat the 
first 5 minutes so if you are coming from work on 
your lunch hour you can still make it! We pray the 
last 5 minutes, too! 

This year we voted to study 1Corinthians!  This is a 
difficult book of the bible, that promises to begin 
many conversations around the group.  We start at 
verse 1 of chapter 1 and go until we finish the book! 
You'll never forget your time at Verse by Verse! 

See you in the library Thursday Sept 6 at 12 noon! - 
Pastor P+ 

The Property Committee is currently 

working on the following projects: 

Parking lot striping 

Sanctuary sound system and upgrades to the 

sanctuary lighting 

Roof leaks in the gym and youth room are 

being addressed 

Re-vamping the Building Use  

Agreement and updating user fees 

If you would like to contribute to the parking 

lot striping, sanctuary sound system and 

lighting, or fixing the roof leaks, please mark 

your check with “Property” in the memo 

space. 


